
Fourth Grade Music Project 
2013-2014 
 
This school year your child is learning about Broadway musicals.  Each class will 
include a presentation by one child about their assigned musical.  Your child is 
required to complete and present the following project: 
 
Musical (randomly drawn):_______________________________________________ 
 
--Help your child research their musical.  Students need to understand the 
storyline.  Musicals can be found at the public library, you can rent a copy or find 
it on Netflix or Hulu. 
 
--Type or handwrite a summary of the storyline and main characters on a poster 
board. It is important that students summarize information in their own words 
when adding it to their board.  Students may NOT cut and paste text found on the 
internet.  Using pictures is a plus! 
 
--Students are to bring in a selection of music from the musical.  These can be 
found at the public library, iTunes, etc.  Burn it to a disc, bring an MP3, a cassette 
or a disc from the library (record player not available).  Be sure your child knows 
which track to play. 
 
--Practice the presentation at home so your student is comfortable.  Students may 
NOT simply read information from their board; they need to know the subject 
matter to share with the class.  Points will be deducted for simply reading from 
their board, so be sure they practice! 
 
--Bring the poster board with their name on the front and their music to school on 
their presentation date. 
 
 
Presentation to class (know subject, not reading off board, audible)   30 points 
Attractive board (colorful, interesting, pictures, objects)    20 points 
Information (summary, pictures from musical, info in student’s own words)  30 points 
Selection(s) from their musical (music)      20 points 
        Total                100 points 
 
 
Have fun and enjoy getting the stage to yourself on your day!  Thank you for 
guiding your child in this project so they can take pride in it!  Please contact me at 
school if you have any questions. 
 
Andrea L. Voyles 



 


